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e,

The President asked Mr. Kispert to draft a statement to update
and make as explicit as possible Institute policy on the use of
interdepartmental mail service.

Miscellaneous Items

Il

Dean Bishop reported on a forthcoming meeting with members
from several departments of the School's faculty on the issue
of the establishment of social inguiry as a major within the
Department of Humanities orthe School.

Dean Bishop also reported on continuing discussions with
Assistant Professors in the Department of Humanities regarding
the salaries and academic load of Assistant Professors,

The Council approved Dean Wadleigh's request that the number
of entering students be held tp 175 male freshmen, and as
many girls as we can admit. ast year it was felt that this
number could be exceeded (but was not) on the grounds of en-
couraging over enrollment because of expected attrition to the
draft,

Dean Wadleigh asked for a special meeting of the Academic
Council on February 11 for one hour in order to consider Dormi-
tory Council requests to decentralize parietal rules, and a
request from women students to permit sophomores and juniors
who have parental permission to live off campus. Several

other groups are considering these reqguests, including the
House Masters' group and the faculty Committee on Student
Environment. This special meeting of the Council will be at
11:00 a. m. on Tuesday, February 11, prior to the Administra-
tive Council, which meets at 12:15 p. m.

Mr. Fulmer circulated the six-month report on gifts to the
Institute,

Professor Rosenblith reported briefly on the plans and progress
to open the remaining Faculty Meetings in the spring semester
to participation by non-Faculty members, according to the
provisions set by the special task force proposal which was
voted in by the Faculty at the January meeting,
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